
There’s a general 
election on 4 July.
You now need ID 
to vote in person.

 Please turn over for more information.

We are here to support you – call the Council 
on 020 7974 4444, visit our website at 
camden.gov.uk/elections or scan the QR 
code for more information.



Make sure you have photo ID to vote 
at a polling station.

Accepted forms of photo ID include: 

Some travel passesPassports

Check the full list of accepted ID at camden.gov.uk/elections

You must bring the original document – copies or electronic versions 
cannot be accepted. You can use expired ID as long as you still 
look like the photo. 

	 You can now 
apply for a postal 
vote online. You’ll 
need to provide 
your National Insurance number 
– find out more and apply at 
camden.gov.uk/postal-voting - 
you’ll need to apply before 5pm 
on 19 June for this general election

Travel Pass

UK

Driving licences

Blue Badges

	 Register to vote quickly at gov.uk/register-to-vote 
- you’ll need to do this before 11.59pm on 18 June to 
be able to vote in this general election 

	 If you don’t 
have photo ID or 
you no longer look 
like your photo, 
you’ll need to apply for a free 
Voter Authority Certificate by 
5pm on 26 June. You can do 
this at gov.uk/apply-for-photo-
id-voter-authority-certificate

Proof of Age cards (PASS) 


